
From: Gatti, Belinda 
Sent: 9/15/2011 8:18:35 AM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: PG&E AL 3216G/3859E 

Sounds good. Talk to you Monday. Enjoy your vacation. It is currently foggy and cold in SF. 

Original Message 
From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) fmailto:J8HS@pge.coml 
Sent: Wed 9/14/2011 5:40 PM 
To: Gatti, Belinda 
Subject: Re: PG&E AL 3216G/3859E 

Belinda 
I am in Oahu currently on vacation. I will be back on Sunday. I will call you on Monday if that works for you. 
Sound O K? 

From: Gatti, Belinda fmailto:belinda.gatti@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2011 03:23 PM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
Subject: PG&E AL 3216G/3859E 

John, 

Richard Myers mentioned that you called regarding the PG&E Tax Act Memo Account and that PG&E would be 
willing to revise the effective date requested in the Advice Letter. 

I just finished a discussion with our Legal advisor on this matter. When you get the chance, it might be easier to 
have a phone conversation than a discussion through email. I should be in the office until about 4:30 this 
afternoon. I won't be in office tomorrow, but I'll be here all day Friday and next week. 

Let me know and we can discuss. Thanks. 

Belinda Gatti 
(415) 703-3272 

SB GT&S 0438925 


